
 

 

  

            15th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are excited to share details about a meaningful initiative taking place at Bacon’s College as part of Enrichment 
Week (14th–17th July). On Thursday 17th July, students in Years 7 to 9 will participate in Community Day, a celebration 
of compassion, creativity, and community spirit.  

As part of the day’s activities, students will take part in the Bacon’s Fundraising Walk/Run, aiming to raise funds in 
support of the Centre for ADHD and Autism Support. Our goal is to raise an additional £250, and we would be incredibly 
grateful for any contributions. Donations can be made via ArborPay throughout the week, School shop > Charity Walk 
for Autism and ADHD, Please email schooloffice@baconscollege.co.uk if you have any issues —every donation, no 
matter the size, makes a real difference. 

To help us plan effectively, please complete the form linked below by Wednesday 16th July at 2pm to indicate 
whether your child will be participating in the general fundraising walk in the local area or would prefer to take part 
in a sponsored 5km run on the school site.  

https://forms.office.com/e/PyAkNmCLcU  

In addition to the walk/run, students will:  

Collaborate on a school-wide art project and engage in a workshop with Mentivity, an organisation dedicated to 
empowering young people to thrive.  

These activities are designed to inspire empathy, teamwork, and a deeper understanding of the importance of giving 
back.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping our students make a positive impact in the community. If you have 
any questions or need further information, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Kind regards, 
 

B.Tubb 
Mr Tubb  
Head of PE and Head of Year 10 at Bacon’s College 
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